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Gents Annual Presentation Evening 19th November 

 

Well, that is the summer golf season complete for another year! 

and the next big event on the Gents calendar is the presentation 

evening on Friday 19th November, in 2 weeks’ time  

 

We have capacity for 70 members, and we still have 20 tickets 

available. 

 

All Prize Winners and Non-Prize Winners are encouraged to attend 

to support all prize winners including the Gents Club Champion of 

the year. You will be supplied with Food, Beverage, Fun! Laughter! 

during the presentation evening and also hear about the exploits of 

our very own Alastair Forsyth previously a European Pro Tour player. 

 

We hope you can join us - Please collect tickets from bar staff, where they will be pleased to take your food selection.  

 

Membership support is greatly appreciated for this important club event 

 

Juniors Update  
Junior Section Presentation of Prizes will be held in the clubhouse at 

6.30 on Tuesday 23 November, please feel free to come along and 

support the stars of the future.  

 

The Club would like to acknowledge Finn Coull who is currently 

playing the Scottish Junior Tour. Finn has played at numerous 

courses this year including St Andrews, Duff House Royal, Dornoch, 

Downfield, Fairmont, Blairgowrie, Newmachar, Southerness, 

Bruntsfield, Renaissance Club amongst others. Great achievement 

and great experience for the future.... Well Done Finn!   

 

Last month the RMMGC junior team of Finn Coull (Capt.), Ross Boyd, 

Daniel Walker and Fraser McOuat played well around Ashludie Golf 

Course in Monifieth in the Angus County Junior team competition. No trophies were won this time, but another 

enjoyable day was had competing against other Angus teams. 

 

Welcome our New Members 

 

Please welcome 7 new members who have joined our club this month. 

 

Ordinary Members: Andy Eadie, Benjamin Voelker 

Associate Member: Brenda Petrie, Anne Kenny 

Junior Members: Ephraim Voelker, Taylor Masson, Brooklyn Masson 

 

Welcome to RMMGC and we look forward to seeing you on the course 

or in the clubrooms 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Prize Draw Winners 
 

Congratulations and well done to the following winners drawn at the 

November Board Meeting: 

 

1st Prize -Jeff Strachan- £60 

2nd Prize -Abby Thornton- £40 

3rd Prize -Ian Sykes- £20 

4th Prize -John O'Hara- £10 
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